VICTORIAN

PORTS Q3MBOURNE Victorian Notice to Mariners

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information

Melbourne, 19 December 2016

Australia - Victoria
No. 363 — 2016
PORT OF MELBOURNE
PORT PHILLIP HEADS - SHOALING IN GREAT SHIP CHANNEL REMOVED

Date: 19 December 2016
Refers: NTM 129 (T) and is cancelled
Details: Mariners are advised that the shoaling as advised in POMC Notice to Mariners No.

129(T) — 2016 has now been removed.

The maintained depth in the Great Ship Channel has been reinstated to 17.00 m

CcD
Charts &
Publications
affected: AUS 144,

Further notice:  No further notice will be issued,

\

Roy Stanbrook
Harbour Master

This notice is a direction of the Harbour Master pursuant to section 232 of the Marine Safety Act 2010 (Vic)
The requirements of section 232(2) have been taken into account.

Viclorian Notices to Mariners can be downloaded from the Victorian Ports Corparation (Melbourne) website
wanw vicports vic.gov.au




